
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
November 15,, 2017 
 
 
 
Mr. Chris Raynor 
Regional Clerk 
York Region 
17250 Yonge Street 
Newmarket, On L3Y 6Z1 
Email:  christopher.raynor@york.ca 
 
 
RE:    RETAIL BUSINESS HOLIDAYS ACT APPLICATION (13.4) 
               Letter 
 
Dear Mr. Raynor: 
 
This will confirm that at a meeting held on November 14, 2017, Council of the City of Markham 
adopted the following resolution: 
 

“That the Region of York be advised that the City of Markham does not support the 
Region's proposed exemptions to the Retail Holidays Business Act, exempting all retail 
businesses on statutory holidays save and except for Christmas Day.” 

 
If you have any questions, please contact,Martha Pettit, Deputy Clerk  at 905-477-7000 ext. 
8200. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Kimberley Kitteringham 
City  Clerk 
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